Key Events

February 12, 2015 - In a speech at Georgetown
University, the FBI Director called for better data to
address use-of-force concerns.

June 3, 2015 - The FBI's Criminal Justice
Information Services Advisory Policy Board (APB)
supported the recommendation that the FBI and
major law enforcement organizations collaborate to
develop a national use-of-force data collection.

September 18, 2015 - Representatives from major
law enforcement organizations met and proposed an
expansion to the FBI's efforts to include use-of-force

incidents that result in serious bodily injury.

December 3, 2015 - The APB approved a series of
motions to establish a new data collection on law
enforcement use of force. The FBI Director signed
the APB recommendations on February 9, 2016.

January 27, 2016 - The National Use-of-Force Data
Collection Task Force, comprised of law enforcement
leaders from across the United States, convened for

the first in a series of meetings.

July 1, 2017 - The data collection pilot study
began, concluding on December 31, 2017. A report
detailing the findings was provided to the Office of
Management and Budget for review and approval.

January 1, 2019 - The data collection launched
nationwide. All law enforcement agencies are
encouraged to participate.
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